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Dear Unit Owners, 
 
My sincere wish is that you are in good health and you 
and your family are happy.  So many of our owners 
have been ill and are struggling with the challenges that 
come with longevity.  Please know that you are in our 
thoughts. 
 
As we enter into the summer of 2018, we look back at 
our accomplishments, the most significant of which was 
the balcony restoration project and the many fixes to 
areas of the condominium. 
 
We thank Bob Fedak and Joe Uras for bringing so many 
areas of concern to light.  (See attached list.)  Bob, Joe, 
on behalf of Team Advantage, the Board and our unit 
owners much gratitude for your diligence and hard work 
in helping to make the Empress Condominium better. 
 
I am sure I speak for all of the Empress community in 
saying a huge thank you to Marcia Sayles for her long 
years of dedication, landscaping expertise and frugality.  
Marcia, your legacy will be one which will be a lasting 
beauty for those who enter through the Empress gate.  
Thanks again and God speed. 
 
To all, best wishes for a healthy and enjoyable summer 
with your family. 
 
God bless! 

 

Howard 
 
 



 



 

 



 

Social committee 
Well, the summer has quickly come upon us!  We wish to thank all of you who have helped to 
chair events and volunteered throughout the year to make our parties a huge success. 

We ended our season with Sonia's Splish Splash, Wine Bash, of which this year the odd floors 
were the winners!  Congrats! 

The St. Patrick's Day Party on March 17th was a great success singing along with Mathew 
Mahoski at the piano to "Danny Boy" and Carol Ross's friend, Carolyn Violi, playing a few Irish 
songs. 

The painting class and the Taste of the Empress wrapped up March's events. 

In April we enjoyed our annual play at Jensen Beach High School, "Totally Modern Millie" 
followed by a Pizza Party in the Social Room. 

Our final TGIF of the season was on April 20th. 

Unfortunately, Marcia Sayles has decided to sell her condo.  She has been Vice-Chair of our 
Social Committee for a number of years and will be greatly missed. Thank you, Marcia, for all 
your efforts and particularly for your organization and running of "Taste of the Empress" better 
known as "The Farewell Brunch". You always did a great job!  We wish you well. 

Also, we wish to thank Chuck and Marie Shelton for their twenty plus years of handling the 
Enjoyment Books.  We welcome Pat Borland as our new person in charge of these books 
beginning in October.  Thank you, Pat, for volunteering. 

We wish all of you a safe, healthy, and happy summer! 

Shelly Mahoski 
Paulette Smith 

Social Committee Co-Chairpersons 

 

 

 

 
 
Please remember that it is Turtle Season 
and that it is imperative to close your 
drapes or verticals at night to prevent 
the light being emitted onto the beach 
area.  Believe it or not, even lights 
from the 15th floor can be detected by 
the turtles!  Also, please turn off all 
unnecessary lights that are visible from the 
beach by sunset.  If we do not comply 
with these guidelines, we can be cited 
by the County. 
 
 

Summer is here! 
During the summer months the Empress is occupied 
by a small number of full-time residents.  Summer 
brings families and friends of the owners for vacation 

purposes.  It is the owner’s responsibility to make sure 
that their guests understand the rules.  If you need a 
copy of the Rules and Regulations, please let the 

Office know.   
 

“If unit owners and lessees are away from their units 
and have guests, then unit owners and/or lessees 

shall notify the Office either in person, in writing, via 
telephone or electronic methods, the name(s) of the 

guests and their period(s) of occupancy.”  Guest Form 
is available from the Office or on the website. 

 
Please remember, the Empress is a 
residential condo, NOT a hotel or 
timeshare.  IF your guests are not 

following the rules, the owner will be held 
responsible for their actions. 

 


